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Thanks for the sights of the season

	We would like to express our thanks to the folks on McClellan Way, and surrounding streets, for the beautiful display of Christmas

lights this year, and especially the large lit tree on McClellan, near Brookeview Drive.

You've really helped to make this Christmas especially festive and bright.

Your neighbours in the community
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